Senator Robert Menendez
528 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D. C. 20510
 
Dear Senator Menendez,
 
I am writing as a constituent to ask your support for bill “S 31”, ‘Born Alive Abortion Survivors Protection Act’ which is presently before the senate. This bill allows protection to babies who due to the procedure of abortion are born alive.  It provides the same degree of care in preserving the life and health of the child as would be given to any other newborn. And, after giving such care, it requires the practitioner to ensure that the child is immediately transported and admitted to a hospital.
 
This bill is urgently needed due to drastic expressions on state levels that greatly expand abortion legality up to and including infanticide when the child is born alive.
 
This bill needs your support and please recognize this imperative as you represent our electorate.
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Sincerely,
 
(sign your name and address)
 
 

